Henderson Business & Professional Women's Club

Meeting Minutes July 17, 2014

CALL TO ORDER AND INVOCATION

The regular meeting of the Henderson Business & Professional Women's Club was called to order at 6:40 pm on July 17, 2014 by President Marty Smith. After the invocation, members enjoyed dinner at Maria Parham Medical Center. We enjoyed the company of Pam Hester.

Members present were Marty Smith, Maria Bailey, Kathy Taylor, Michelle Evans, Val Short, Marsha Abbott and June Blanks.

INTRODUCTION OF GUEST SPEAKER

Our guest speaker was Val Short. She shared with the group information about generations. Pictures were passed out to each participant to identify. Each person then described what they thought the pictures represented. Each member wrote their name on a sticky note and posted it on a flip chart under the appropriate category. Categories were traditionalists, baby boomers, Gen X, and Millennials.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES

Minutes were received from the May 15, 2014 monthly meeting. Michelle moved to approve the minutes and Maria seconded.

TREASURER'S REPORT

June Blanks gave the financial report.

COMMITTEE REPORTS

None

OLD BUSINESS

Charter – Issued for Henderson BPW stating we are in good standing.

BPW Website – Send email with link to web address.

Beginning Balance 5/15/2014	\$1419.90
Deposits	+415.00
Disbursements	-306.04
Balance June 1, 2014	\$1528.86
Disbursements	-\$8.54
Balance 7/17/2014	\$1520.32

Convention and Foundation Basket – We made over \$220 on our baskets.

NEW BUSINESS

None

ANNOUNCEMENTS AND CORRESPONDENCE

VGCC Catalog received.

USDA – June passed around a letter for nomination/volunteers for representation for certain communities.

Val Short will Chair the Public Relations Committee at the State Level.

Speakers are also scheduled for the entire year.

ADJOURNMENT AND COLLECT

Meeting was adjourned by Marty Smith at 8:27 pm.